
 
 
 
Date:   6th June 2007 
 
Attendees: Taffy, JAB, JPB, PB, DC, BOK, JF, JF Jnr, PGR, KW, FD, IA, JB, AB, 

PC, ND 
 
Guest:  Mr A Eaves – Environment Agency 
 
 

MINUTES OF JUNE MEETING 
 
 
1. Outstanding Monies
 
 Match fee’s etc, payable 
 
2. Match Results – Spring League
 

Lloyd’s Meadow, ‘Badger Pool’ – Sat 19th May 2007 
 
1st  Ste Hughes   11lb 7oz 
2nd Alan Lamb   8lb 15oz 
3rd Mike Lewis   8lb 13oz 
 
Golden Peg  Alan Lamb – 2nd – 8lb 15oz 
 
 
 
Spring League 2007 – Top 10 
 
1 Paul Rowlands   19 Points 
2 Alan Lamb    18 Points 
3 Ken Whibley    16 Points * 
4 Ste Hughes    16 Points * 
5 John Bryan    13 Points * 
6 Colin Wibberley   13 Points * 
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7 Neil Turner    12 Points 
8 Phil Clare    11 Points 
9 Ian Armstrong   8 Points * 
10 Mike Lewis    8 Points * 
 
where points are equal, total weight over the three matches was the deciding factor 
 
 

3. Next Match - Adults
 

Sat 9th June – ‘Summer League’ – Hampton Springs 
Sat 30th June – ‘Summer League’ – Tunnel Barn Farm (coach trip) 

 
 
4. Next Match – Juniors
 
 Sat 23rd June – Brownlee’s 
 
 Help required in supervising the match. 
 Meet at 9.00am, fish 10.00am – 1.00pm 
 
 
5. Supercup – 2nd Round
 

We were against Ynys Mon and Alliance & Leicester on Saturday 5th May at Burton 
Mere. 

 Unfortunately we came in third behind Ynys Mon and Alliance & Leicester. 
 The final scores were 
 
 Ynys Mon   22 Points 
 Alliance & Leicester 20 Points 
 POHAS   17 Points 
 
 Well done to Ynys Mon as they only had nine fishing instead of ten. 

Thanks to the POHAS team. Ian, Phil, James, John, Neil D, Neil T, Ste, Alan, Tom & 
Colin. Special thanks to Ian and Phil for co-ordinating the Supercup this year. 

 
 
6. Funday – Sunday 24th June
 

Events are arranged and where necessary booked. However we need help on the day 
to man the stalls. Start time is 12.00pm to about 6pm. Help setting up which starts 
at 8.00am would be appreciated. 
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Members were also asked if they could make a prize donation to the tombola. 
Events for the day include:  
 

• Gladiators 
• Giant Jenga 
• Garden Darts 
• Children’s Bouncy Castle 
• Maggot Racing 
• Tombola 
• Beat The Goalie 
• Bash The Rat 
• Slush The Mush 
• Music 
• BBQ 

 
‘PB’ and ‘FD’ to organise leaflets, posters and advertising (ie, Warrington Guardian 
and Wire FM). 

 
 
7. Bank Balance
 

£ 1894.02 @ 25/05/07 (includes 3 Golden Pegs)  
 
All matches, coaches and rents are paid. A further £600 has been paid in but will 
appear on next month’s statement. 
 
 

8. Golden Peg
 

Now stands at £109 
 

 
9. Fishery Update
 

Work Party on Brownlee’s for the 9th May was cancelled due to bad weather. The 
revised date is now Wednesday 13th June to tidy up the main pool area. 
 
A problem was found on Whitegate on Tuesday 15th May when teenagers distributed 
polystyrene sheets across the pool. The clean up was soon done with thanks to Andy, 
Frank, James, John & Dan. 
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Our police contact Neil Jukes was contacting the local construction sites to advise 
them of the activities in the area. 
 
Whitegate Rent £231.93 has been paid. 

 
 
10. Bailiff Reports
 

‘PGR’ confirms that water levels at Whitegate have dropped and are still a concern. 
‘PGR’ supplied a detailed graph and rainfall chart to show the continuing problem. 
We are to continue monitoring and measuring the situation on a weekly basis. 
Andy Eaves our Fisheries Technical Officer is to go through our previous EA 
contacts records and report back to us. The matter will then proceed once all 
information is available. 

 
 
11. AOB
 

The first electronic newsletter was issued to members who have supplied an e-mail 
address. 
Bailiffs were asked when selling licences to get members to complete the e-mail 
details so as we can keep them informed on club activities. 

 
 
12. Guest Speaker
 

Andy Eaves from the Environment Agency gave a presentation on encouraging 
youngsters into fishing, and the latest legal requirements necessary to conduct 
junior matches. 
Members of the club are considering the possibility of Level 2 Coaching. 
This will be discussed again at a future meeting, with the view of responding back to 
Andy no later than October 2007 with our options. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Next Meeting – Wednesday 6th June 2007 


